

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





25th April 2025

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

Welcome back everyone! We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break making memories. We had lots of beautiful sunshine which was great.

It has been a wonderful start to the Summer Term and the children have settled well back into routines. Reception have been practising their throwing and catching skills in PE and are making amazing progress with this! A special visitor arrived in Year I - Paddington! The children have enjoyed reading one his books and learning some new vocabulary linked to it. Year 2 have started their new topic Amazing Africa and have begun reading some brilliant books linked to this.

Our new focus value for this half term is Perseverance.

The children have started to learn more about this during worship this week.



'My God is my strength in who I trust.'

Psalm 18:2

Perseverance is our current school value

Ladybirds: Esme. W Honeybees: Noah Butterflies: Charlotte

Owls: Kingsley Kingfishers: Olly Dragonflies: Jake Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Connie Honeybees: Kian Butterflies: Fia Owls: Chloe

Kingfishers: Arlo Dragonflies: Theo Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 93% Honeybees: 99%

Owls: 100%

Butterflies: 99% Kingfishers: 88% Dragonflies: 100%

Best Classes of the week

are:

Owls and Dragonflies

Dates for the diary

Monday 28th April - Dr Bike is coming to school. You can bring any broken bikes to school for him to fix or even do a check. There will be a member of staff on the school playground in the morning to collect bikes for Dr Bike.

Thursday 8th May - Year 2 Trip to Brockholes. This is available on School Spider to make consent and payment.

Wednesday 14th May - Worship at Church with Katy at 2pm. Parents / carers welcome.

Saturday 21st June - Summer Fair

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Ally, Niamh and Blake for asking super questions in Geography

Kingfishers

Lincoln and Amelia for wonderful puppet design ideas

Butterflies

Fia and Charlotte for amazing writing about Paddington

Owls

Corey, Evie, George, Amelia-Rose, Catherine, Sophia, Chloe and Jack for amazing writing about Paddington

Ladybirds

Morgan and Reenie for super throwing in PE

Well done everyone!







Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



